Leigh Elementary PAC
November 2013

***PLEASE NOTE: There will be no December meeting***

The PAC has remain focused on our mission to “...advocate for excellence in education, the safety and
well being of our students, and for the effective and meaningful involvement of parents as education
partners. “

We would like to provide you with an update on several objectives:

e Excellence in education - Support of the school goal toward literacy the PAC has agreed to fund the
purchase of literacy kits for both Kindergarten and Grade 3.

e Safety and well being. Allison is in the process of reviewing the supplies and materials that the school
currently has and will be putting forward recommendation to purchase so that we can better equip the
school.

¢ Involvement of parents as partners.

» We welcome our new Secretary, Kelli Forster.

» Thank you to all the parents who have volunteered already this year for Hot Lunch,
Mom'’s Night, Entertainment book sales, etc.

» There are some great events coming up in 2014, starting with the Snowflake Ball in
February. Those interested in volunteering can contact Shelley at
shelleyverbeek@shaw.ca

» Fundraising can be as simple as donating your Canadian Tire money. Just drop it off in
the PAC box outside the office.

We always welcome feedback. Please feel free to email us at LeighPACinfo@gmail.com or drop by one
of the PAC meetings.

NEXT MEETING: January 8" @ 7:00 p.m. in the Leigh Library.
Babysitting provided.



